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I do not believe the guiding principle of 'good design' for this project is being adhered to in any way. There is no
consideration for the environment in which the project will be located or the residents who will have to live in a huge
industrial site. There is no sensitivity to the landscape and the whole project is far too large. The rural landscape will be
lost for a generation +. At a time of worrying food security issues we should not be taking any agricultural land out of food
production.
Any benefits from solar panels placed on grade 3 agricultural land will just not be worth it. Solar panels should be placed
on the roofs of houses, farm buildings and industrial buildings OR on brown field sites.
It is clear to me that the applicant has not considered using other forms of land/building. 
I am also very concerned about the mental and physical health of residents. A vast industrial site of 10,000 acres affecting
40,000 people will be incredibly negative.


